
Submitter: Debi Ferrer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3940 

Thank you for removing some of the undesireable funding sources from the origninal 

bill. The -A21 and -A24 amendments improve the original bill, but I think there are 

better funding sources than oral nicotine products for a host of reasons.  

 

Please continue to consider other funding sources that will provide more stability for 

the longer term - such as the kicker (SB 1177) and a timber severance tax (SB 3489).   

 

Thank you. 

 

Debi Ferrer 

The Dalles 


